
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

 Safeguarding Newsletter – Spring 2024 

Welcome to the Spring edition of our parent safeguarding newsletter.  

Safeguarding children is the action we take to promote the welfare of 

children and protect them from harm. Safeguarding is everyone’s 

responsibility and is our highest priority. Every single person who comes 

into contact with children and families has a role to play in school. 

 

The Safeguarding team.  

If you have any concerns 

about a child's welfare or 

safety, please speak to a 

member of the schools 

safeguarding team. 
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Mrs Maddison 

Mr Overton 

Mrs Preston 

Miss Calaby 

Mrs Jones 

Safeguarding Parent Questionnaire 

Thank you to those parents who completed the Parent Safeguarding 

Questionnaire. The feedback is valuable in helping us to know what we are 

doing well and those areas where more information is needed.  

From the feedback, you said that you were not sure who the school’s 

Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs) are. You will see on the right of this page 

information about our Designated Safeguarding Leads, who are trained 

professionals in safeguarding, however all our staff are trained in safeguarding 

if you want to discuss any concerns with them. 

 

 

 

 Policies 

Following the feedback from the Safeguarding questionnaire, I wanted to share 

our school’s Safeguarding Policy and our Online Safety Policy, which includes 

our acceptable use policy that details how we expect children to behaviour 

when using IT equipment at school.  

You can find these policies on our website: 

https://www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Policies&pid=22 

Alternatively, you can scan the QR Codes below: 
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Safer Internet Day 2024 

The whole school took part in Safer Internet day this year. It is a chance to 

remind children how to stay safe online as well as celebrate all the wonderful 

things you can do on line.  

This is what children said when we asked them how a trusted adult can support 

them online if they see something that worries them:  
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